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01 November 2022     Term 4 - Week 5 

10/11 -  SRC Mufti Day and Cake Stall  

16/11 – Captains Speeches 

21/11 – 2/12 Intensive Swimming 

24/11 -  4/5/6 Surfing 

25/11 - Maths Enrichment Day 

1/12 – School Disco – 5:15pm – 6:30pm 

2/12 - Orienteering Yrs 3-6 

6/12 -  Yr5 Visit to Preschool 

8/12 -  Presentation assembly – 12:30 – 2:30pm 

12/12 -  Principals Big Day Out  

12/12 -  Year 6 Big Day Out /Dinner 

14/12 – Whole School Fun Day. Pool and fun at school. 

16/12 -   Students Last Day 

 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Giinagay and welcome to Week 5.   

Captain Speeches – It is that time of the year again where we ask our year 5 students to decide if they are going to 

write and present a speech saying why they should be a Nana Glen PS school captain for 2023. We have a wonderful 

group of year 5 students who I know will do a great job. I wish them all the best with their speeches next Wednesday 

and encourage all our year 5’s to give it a go and do their best. “It’s up to you how far you’ll go. If you don’t try, you’ll 

never know.” – Merlin, The Sword in the Stone. 

 

Cake Stall and Mufti Day – On Thursday 10/11 we will be having a cake stall and mufti day as one of our year 6 

fundraisers. Students can wear school appropriate mufti clothes and bring along a gold coin donation. We will need 

as many donations as possible. Cakes, slices, biscuits, and other tasty treats would be greatly appreciated to make 

our cake stall a success. We have had great responses to these type of fundraisers in the past and I look forward to 

seeing what delightful treats make an appearance this time. Prices will range between 50c and $2, so raid the couch 

and car to find all that loose change for the day.  

 

Front Gate – Just informing parents there has been a need to lock the front gate during school hours for a short 

period of time. Please be assured that all is fine. Please call the office on arrival and a staff member will come and 

unlock the gate for you. The gate will remain unlocked outside of school hours so the community can still use the 

playground. 

 

Cyber Safety – This term I have had the opportunity to go into classrooms and build our students capacity on 

technology and to further incorporate these skills into the classroom. A part of these lessons focuses on the safe use 

of technology. With technology ever changing and access to information being at the press of a button it is very 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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important that our student have strategies to stay safe online. For more information on how you can support your 

family with staying safe online there are some excellent resources on the following website; 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/technology/cyber-safety.  

 

Have an excellent week, 

Joshua Hugo  

Relieving Assistant Principal 

Attendance Bear 

 

K – 90% 1- 85.5% 2- 91.7% 3 – 88.8% 4/5 – 90.8% 5/6 – 87.6% 

 

Congratulations to Year 2 who have Betsy for the week and Year 4/5 who have Bear. We look forward to seeing 

attendance levels return to their high levels now that we are mostly over the flu season. 

 
 

Mid Term Review Kindergarten 

Kindergarten have been busy measuring, sorting, and comparing length, area, volume, and mass using formal and 

informal units of measurement. They enjoyed an introduction to percussion instruments while practising ‘The Life 

Song’- a Gumbaynggirr Song we are learning during language lessons. 

 

            . 

              
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/technology/cyber-safety
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Mid Term Review Year 1/2  

Grade 1 and 2 have been researching natural and built materials during their Geography lessons. As part of this 

unit, they have designed and created a model of an outdoor park, using different materials that fit into the natural 

or man-made resource categories. There has been so much creativity and teamwork occurring during these 

valuable learning experiences. We hope you enjoy the photos of our work so far. 

 

                           
 

                         
 

Mid Term Review Year 3 

 
We are halfway there! Year 3 have been busy bees and the garden is almost completed. We have been working on 

this project during our Science lessons and we are excited to see it finished.  
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Mr Hugo has been joining us this term and helping to develop our ICT skills. We are learning to be cybersafe and that 

not everything on the internet is true. We have used photo editing software to place ourselves into different 

environments from around the world without even leaving the classroom. 

 

 
 
 

Mid Term Review Year 4/5 

Year 4/5 have been exploring some diverse learning experiences including real life maths problems, developing 

unique characters using personification of everyday objects, completing Genius Hour projects, and experimenting 

with new artistic mediums to create a magnificent string artwork.  
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Mid Term Review Year 5/6 

 
Our Science unit on animal and plant adaptations has a cooperative learning focus, as shown in the photo where 

research information was collaboratively added to a class mindmap. 

 
 
We were super proud to have Betsy in our classroom celebrating 

our best attendance results this year. Our class had Betsy visit our 

room more in Term 4 than for the whole of this year! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We have all enjoyed our weekly visits to the pool for swimming 

lessons. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During a Halloween focus our inner artist was discovered when 

we learnt about and recreated “The Scream” by Edvard        

Munch. 

 
 

 

 
 
 



 

Respectful                     Responsible                     Kind                     Safe 

 

 

   
    

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

Respectful                     Responsible                     Kind                     Safe 

Class Awards 

 
K Details of Award 1 Details of Award 

Aston M For his cooperative group work in 
Mathematics 

Max S His enthusiasm during maths 

Isobel C For her persistence with writing 
tasks 

Maddi C Applying herself to her work during 
writing 

 

2 Details of Award 3 Details of Award 

Chloe H 
Using criteria to improve her 
sentences. 

Evie L Extending her mathematical 
thinking during number talks. 

Delilah H Great number sentence solutions. Baylen M Enthusiasm in drama lessons. 

  Ryder W His application to writing. 

 

4/5 Details of Award 5/6 Details of Award 

Archie F Being a times tables champion. Caleb M Creativity in Writing 

Samantha H 
Carefully planning your string art 
creation.  

Josie M Persistence and creativity in Art 

Marley M 
Promptly answering a variety of 
maths problems.  

Neviah N Creativity in Art and Writing. 

 

 RFF award  RFF Award 

Hendrix B 
Contribution and efforts in 
Geography 

Vinnie H Participation in CAPA 

Sunnie K 
Her contribution to creating her 
scale park 

 Georgie F 
A fantastic start to her geography 
assignment 

    

 

 
 

PBL Area  Name Details of Award PBL Area Name Details of Award 

Respectful Josie M I act thoughtfully Responsible Sebastian K I make positive choices 

Kind Madison M I support others Safe Aston M I move sensibly 
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Canteen Roster 

 
 

Term 4 

 
Week 

 
Date 

 
Volunteer 

1 

 
Volunteer 

2 

 
5 

 
Tues 8th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Daniela 
Jakob 

 
6 

 
Tues 15th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Kara 

Hunter 

 
7 

 
Tues 22nd Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Catriona 

Slade 

 
8 

 
Tues 29th Nov 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Catriona 

Slade 

 
9 

 
Tues 6th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Kara 

Hunter 

 
10 

 
Tues 13th Dec 

 
Sarah Mc 

 
Holly 

Bennett 

 

 

 

Nana Glen Public School 

P&C Newsletter 
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NANA GLEN 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Community News 
Principal: Deanie Nicholls 

Nana Street, NANA GLEN, NSW, 2450 
Phone: 66543202 FAX: 66543549 

Website: www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Email: nanaglen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nana Glen Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised. 

Advertisements will run for a maximum of five weeks unless prior arrangement with the school. 
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NANA GLEN PUBLIC SCHOOL UNIFORM LIST 
AND COSTS 2022  

  

Polo Shirts  $26.50    Boys Shorts  $25.00  
  
Jumpers  $35.00    Girls Skorts  $25.00  
  
Jackets   $38.00    Hats   $18.00  
  
Sports Shorts $16.00    Library Bag  $12.00  
 
Beanies  $13.00 
 

  
Our supplier for our school uniforms is Slick Sportswear and Uniforms. They are located at 1/10 Seccombe 
Close, Coffs Harbour NSW 2450 and there is parking on site. Their contact number is 6651 9030. Hours of 
operation are:  
 

Monday – Friday  8.30am – 4.30pm  
Saturday – Sunday  CLOSED   
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